IHSAA Review Committee
November 17, 2016
Indianapolis, Indiana

Present
Hearing Officer Debb Stevens, Victor Bush, Steve Cox, Jimmie Howell, Charles Martin, Brian Strong.

A hearing was conducted to consider the appeal of Cobie Dillard, a student attending Indianapolis Scecina Memorial
High School, who had been declared to have limited eligibility under Rule 19-6.2. Following the hearing and having
analyzed all of the available data, the Committee voted to uphold the decision of the Commissioner.



